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Launch of NSPAUK website 

 

 

Monday 7th February 2022 marks the third-year anniversary of the National Sikh Police 

Association UK since its inception in 2019. The association, led by a dedicated group of volunteers 

continues to grow and during the course of today’s anniversary we are pleased to announce the 

launch of our new website! 

The website, complimented by our social media platforms offers quick and easy access to 

essential information and features that offer a more comprehensive understanding of the 

association and our work. We will continue to add content to our website to help it grow and keep 

viewers informed on our current and upcoming workstreams.  

Harvinder Singh Rai, President of the NSPAUK has said ‘’It gives me immense pleasure to see the 

NSPAUK moving forward and establishing a permanent online presence with the new website. 

The site will continue to grow and provide relevant information ranging from recruitment and 

promotion opportunities to community engagement and reassurance both here in the UK and 

abroad.’’ 

The NSPAUK would like to thank IT designer Tej Singh from www.tsdesigns.co.uk in helping to 

bring the website into fruition.  

Visit www.nspauk.org for further information.  
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